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This bill is a gross violation of my civil rights and my right to privacy.  Allowing police 

to surveil people without a warrant is a gross violation of my fourth Amendment 

rights.  At the national level we are seeing a Trump regime that is more interested in 

suppressing the people and using police to suppress any criticism.  This bill clearly 

plays into the regimes hands.  It makes us more of a police state while eroding civil 

liberties and freedom.  This bill will make it easier for police to harass and suppress 

anybody or group they disagree with.  This will reduce protections for anybody that 

isn't part of the dominant society, especially immigrants, Black people and other 

people of color. 

This is an egregious bill that should not see the light of day. 


